
City of Solana Beach
2021-2029 Housing Element Update
Community Workshop #2

The City of Solana Beach is preparing to release the Public Review Draft of 

the 2021-2029 Housing Element. Please join us for a virtual workshop to learn 

about the different parts of the draft document as well as how you can provide 

feedback during the public review period.

WHEN: October 15, 2020, 6 p.m.

WHERE: The link to this virtual meeting will be made available on the 

 City’s Housing Element Update page, located on the City’s website

 (www.ci.solana-beach.ca.us) 

For questions, please contact Joseph Lim at (858) 720-2434 or 
by email at jlim@cosb.org

https://www.ci.solana-beach.ca.us/index.asp?SEC=DEA86643-75D5-4A04-BD6F-C067180A4BC9&DE=F14D42C4-4372-40CD-8E89-9A3501265B26&Type=B_BASIC

